TAC Task Force on Subcommittee Structure

July 8, 2002 RMS Talking Points

1. At the last LOC meeting, ERCOT governance was one of the major topics discussed.  That discussion covered not only the ERCOT Board structure, but also the committee and sub-committee structure.


2. TAC Chair has formed a task force to recommend to TAC improvements in the committee and subcommittee structure, membership, scope, etc.


3. The task force is comprised of TAC chair and the chairs of Reliability Operations Sub-committee (ROS), Wholesale Market Sub-committee (WMS), Protocol Revision Sub-committee (PRRS) and RMS.  ERCOT’s Sam Jones and Monty Jones will also participate representing the Wholesale and Retail ERCOT operations.


4. The task force scope is to review and recommend improvements to TAC and its sub-committee’s in the areas such as membership levels, committee structure, scope of responsibilities, reporting relationships, procedural changes, etc.


5. The following process will be used to gather market participant input.


6. Each market segment will be responsible to gather input in behalf of its segment.  Participation in this effort is not limited to RMS segment voting members.  


7. Each segment will determine how they will arrange the logistics to collect and provide their input to RMS Chair.


8. All ideas are to be collected by the segment without regards to filtering.


9. The segment will be responsible for electronically providing their input to RSM Chair no later than 5:00 PM CDT on July 24, 2002.


10. If an organization feels none of the market segments represents them, they may emailed their input to RMS Chair.  These comments will be merged with the other comments and will also be unfiltered input.  Again, these email notes are to be received by no later than 5:00 PM CDT on July 24, 2002.  Email address is dgbender@aep.com.


11. All information received by RMS Chair will be distributed to market participants via RSM exploder list.


12.  All the input regarding this task force will be shared with the task force. 


13.  Task force will present its recommendations to TAC at their August meeting, which is tentatively scheduled for August 8th.  


14. Keep in mind, TAC does have the authority to modify sub-committee structure, scope and membership without Board approval.  The ERCOT Board would be responsible should changes to TAC be recommended.

